
24.10.22 – 28.10.22

Interested in an opportunity? 

Please see Mrs Dawson for more info or support.

Interested in a career in Sports?
Glasgow Clyde College are coming to the school next month to deliver a presentation to pupils who are 

interested in going to college to study sports. You will find out about the range of courses they offer and 

will have the opportunity to ask questions and find out more to help you decide if this is the pathway for 

you! 

Places are limited so if you would like to attend please see Mrs Dawson by Friday 28th October.

VirtRural Careers Event
There is an online careers event on Wednesday 9th November for those interested in careers in Scotland’s 

land-based, aquaculture and environmental conservation sector. The event has been structured so that you 

can watch the whole thing or only attend the sessions for areas you would like to know more about.

If you would like to sign up to this free online event please see Mrs Dawson by 31st October.

Interested in a career in Business/Finance?
The Financial Services department at City of Glasgow College are coming to the school next month to 

deliver a presentation to pupils on the various courses they offer. They have courses starting in January and 

August 2023 and are the only college in Glasgow to offer Financial Services courses so this is a great 

opportunity to ask questions and find out more about the pathways into the Financial Services Sector!

Places are limited so if you would like to attend please see Mrs Dawson by Friday 28th October.

Virtual Work Experience
There are several virtual work experience days taking place Monday 24th October-Wednesday 26th

October for careers in Business, Accounting, Law, Engineering, Construction and Technology. 

Please see the Teams page for further information and speak to Mrs Dawson TODAY if you would like 

to sign up.

Apprenticeship Opportunity
JM Roofing Specialists Ltd is a roofing and cladding company that covers the whole of Scotland. They are 

looking to take on apprentices this year. 

If you are interested please speak to Mrs Dawson by Friday 28th October.



To find out more about these opportunities and 

more, please visit the Bishopbriggs Academy 

DYW Padlet!

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

